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NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONTRACT 
PS20171221 
 
Issue Date: October 20, 2017                                                                                                                    
Closing Date: November 2, 2017 
 
Re: Supply and Delivery of Sensus Transceivers 
 
Notice is hereby given by the City of Vancouver (“City”) of its intent to contract with KTI Ltd. 
for the Supply of Delivery of Sensus Transceivers. 
 
The City operates an automated meter reading system (AMR) manufactured by Sensus.  The 
AMR system collects data from a transceiver attached to each water meter, over the air, as 
the reading vehicle drives by each metered location. The Sensus AMR system is only 
compatible with transceivers manufactured by Sensus. Therefore, the City must continue with 
procuring the Sensus product line for all meter reading and transceiver equipment.   
 
In order to adopt the technology and to be compatible with the City’s current operation, the 
City has identified and specified the following Sensus Transceivers on an as-if-and-when 
required basis: 

 MXU-510MTC Single (in building) 
 MXU-510M3W Single (in building) 
 MXU-510M3W3W Dual (in building) 
 MXU-520MTC Single (in PIT) 
 MXU-520M3W Single (in PIT) 
 MXU-520M3W3W Dual (in PIT) 

 
KTI is the sole exclusive distributor for Sensus products in Western Canada, it is recommended 
to purchase from KTI Ltd. for the supply and delivery of the above components for a three (3) 
year period commencing November 15, 2017 to November 14, 2020. The contract is valued at 
approximately $380,000. This notice may represent the only official notice. 
 
Anyone wishing to request more information and/or has questions or concerns to this regard is 
asked to contact Jason Lo, Contracting Specialist, Supply Management at 604-873-7259 or by 
email to jason.lo@vancouver.ca   
 
 
Closing date and time: 3:00 pm Vancouver Time, November 2, 2017  
 


